
Aetna Pre Certification

Reminder Effective 07/01/2020
Aetna is requiring precertifications on the following ENT procedures:

Endoscopic Nasal Balloon Dilation Procedures are requiring precertification.
Functional Endoscopic Sinus Surgery are now requiring precertification.

Please view the link below for further information from Aetna regarding the
precertification(s) for the above surgeries.
https://www.aetna.com/content/dam/aetna/pdfs/health-care-professionals/2020-precert-
list.pdf

Please click here for the precertification list in PDF format as well
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